
 
 

Limited Liability Company Notice 
 
 

 
As of 2019, the Illinois Secretary of State requires that all businesses organized as an 
LLC and who provide or plan to provide professional services which are regulated by 
the Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation must register as a 
Professional Limited Liability Company (PLLC) with the Illinois Secretary of State’s 
Office or have an assumed name listed as a PLLC.  
  
 

Questions regarding this notice may be directed to FPR.DesignUnit@Illinois.gov  
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